

Thank you for you continued support.

Leigh on Sea Essex SS9 5UT

Rayleigh Road | t. 01702 525 137 f. 01702 520 947 e. office@eastwoodprimary.southend.sch.uk www.eastwoodprimary.southend.sch.uk Rebecca Perman, Headteacher

Wednesday 20th September

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Friday 17th November, Year 5 will be visiting the Imperial War Museum at Duxford. This is a fantastic opportunity to further our understanding of wartime Britain in line with our topic of Conflict.

We will be travelling by coach to Duxford leaving school at 8am. Therefore, we are asking that the children are in school for 7:45am.

On the day the children will need to wear school uniform. There are outside areas at Duxford so the children will need a warm coat to wear. They will also need to bring a packed lunch in a named carrier bag. Those children entitled to a free school meal will be provided with a packed lunch if requested in the box below. If you do not tick this box, we will expect you to provide your children with a packed lunch.

As a school, we are able to subsidise part of this educational visit using our Pupil Premium money and your generous donations from last year. For the visit to go ahead we are asking for a donation of £5. Getting into the museum is free so this covers the cost of the transport. If there are not sufficient donations, the visit will not take place.

In line with the school positive behavior policy, if your child receives five card changes shortly before the trip, a risk assessment will be carried out by Mrs Perman and they may not be able to take part in the visit.

Miss Livermore, Mr Campling and Miss Pickrell
Reply slip
Year 5 Imperial war Museum Duxford
Childs name Class
I give permission for my child to travel by coach to the Imperial War Museum Duxford on Friday $17^{\rm th}$ November. Please note without permission we cannot take your child on this visit.
I would like my child to receive a free packed lunch
I have enclosed a donation of to cover the cost of the visit.
Signature